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I want to thank all of the residences and businesses for their patience during the storm water
construction project. We are on the home stretch with the completion of the paving. We have received
a community crossings grant award. Mayor Craig called a special Board of Works meeting to request
permission for the information to be put out for bids. This is for complete paving of 4" street from L
Street to S street. Those bids will be accepted April 30 (at a special meeting) and we hope paving will
start soon after this date. The paving must be completed by July 31, 2020. We are accepting quotes for
total paving of P Street from Lincoln Avenue to the alley between 1% and 2" Street, from the
roundabout north to 6™ Street complete paving, a section on 1% street east of Lincoln Avenue, and to
the north and south of the intersection of 4™ & O Street. Mayor Craig is still working with contractors to
resolve paving concerns on Lincoln Avenue from 5™ Street to 1% Street. Please contact the utilities
department at 812-275-1626 if you have questions or concerns.
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